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Comments: I support the withdrawal from the Rapid Creek Watershed. Preventing mining in the area is

necessary for both public and environmental heath- it keeps the water supply clean, and protects local

ecosystems from being destroyed. In current times, environmental degradation and habitat loss have never been

more of an issue, not to mention population growth and climate change creating water stress in so many areas.

Actions like this are very important, and I encourage you to expedite this proposal to the Secretary of the Interior. 


